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ITEM #8: Community Splash Pad Update 
 

 
Council Question:  
Has the work group referred to on p. 582 been put together yet, or are community members 
being recruited for this? If so, what are the recruitment efforts to date? 

Staff Response:  

During the summer, Mayor Hemminger appointed a work group comprised of Council Member 

Anderson; Parks, Greenways, and Recreation Commission members; and Parks and Recreation 

staff to explore options for establishing a splash pad. Since then, the individual who initiated the 

splash pad petition has joined the work group. There have not been additional recruitment 

efforts to date. As the project progresses and funding is allocated, staff will solicit public input 

through an extensive community engagement process 

 

 

 


